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Commitment to Patient Protection


The staff of Waldron’s Peak and Sirona Physical Therapy are committed to minimize the risk of spreading Covid 19 by complying with CDC, Federal, State, Boulder County and Jeffco  “Safer at home” guidelines.

We have implemented the following procedures to ensure your safety:
· Virtual waiting rooms will be used. All patients will wait in their vehicle until their appointment begins.
· Each client must provide, one time written and follow up verbal, verification that they do not have symptoms of Covid 19 or have been exposed to someone who has tested + for Covid 19. 
· Temperatures of staff and clients are being monitored daily
· SYMPTOMATIC STAFF AND CLIENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED IN THE CLINIC
· Enhancement of our cleaning and sanitizing guidelines per CDC recommendations.
· Facilitating and encouraging six foot distancing within the building between patrons and staff except when direct patient care treatment is required.
· Requiring each person to wear and comply with facial masks covering nose and mouth.
· Requiring staff and clients to wash hands and/or use hand sanitizer before, after and at times during treatment session if there has been a failure to comply with recommended hygiene (no touching of face or masks)
· Using contactless payment options
· Limiting the number of people within the facility to less than 7
· telehealth appointments will be used whenever possible to minimize in person sessions
· Service are provided by appointment only (no walk-ins or waiting)
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